
From: planningcomments@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk
To: Planning Comments (SMDC)
Subject: Comment Received from Public Access
Date: 16 July 2017 18:22:51

Application Reference No. : SMD/2017/0398
Site Address:  The Raddle Inn Quarry Bank  Hollington Staffordshire ST10 4HQ Stoke On Trent 
Comments by: Peter Flanaghan    
From:  

 15
 Carters Croft 
 Tean
 Stoke-on-Trent

Phone: 
Email: 
Submission: Support
Comments: I am in support this application for the following reasons:

- The pub is in need of good disabled facilities, at present there is no disabled toilet which is a big problem for
wheelchair users and also the elderly struggle to use the current mens toilets. To provide the disabled toilet the
pub must be extended as there is no room for one currently.
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